
GAMTRA Newsletter        

            Greetings for the New Year

We would like to thank the ladies of Gamtra 
that supplied desserts for the December 
meeting meal at the Gaston Citizens Cente
Every dessert was delicious and so graciously 
appreciated.  

Special Thanks to the following:

Rusty Friday for his service to the club as 
President the past two years

Bill Lindsay for continued service as treasurer

Kathy Lineberger for securing “Elvis” 
entertainment for December meeting.

Tyler Brown for the music and sound system at 
the December meeting.

Thanks to the Door prize sponsors in December
Reggie Stone, Richard Kimmer, Bob and Liz 
Atterbery, and Leon Lineberger

Cotton Blossom Queens represented Gamtra in 
the Dallas Christmas Parade.  The queens were 
sponsored and escorted by Lineberger Plumbing 
Services.   Thanks Leon and parents 
with the parade plans.

Update- A suggestion box will be made 
available at the head table as we eat our meal 
before each meeting.  Items submitted 
addressed at the next month’s meeting.  This 
will allow for member input, concerns, 
questions or discussion items.   It is
that members will provide suggestions for 
club field trips and guest speakers.
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**Looking Ahead** We will begin taking 
deposits for the next club trip to Portland, 
Indiana on August 25-28, 2010.  The cost for the 
bus and accommodations will be $260.00.  
Make plans to join us on this un
There will be Tractor and engine shows, town 
yard sales and many side adventures, too many 
to list.  Just ask anyone that made the trip with 
the club in 2009.  It is a grand time for the club!

Reminders-

You can continue to order calendars
Norman Durham, Pendleton, SC.

The January meeting at North Star restaurant 
will be on Thursday, January 7
at 6:00.  The meeting will follow the meal.

We want to welcome new members, new 
officers and all of the returning members to 
fellowship with GAMTRA.  Planning sessions for 
new and past officers will be announced in the 
February newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS- Flywheelers Swamp Meet 
in Ft. Mead, Florida January 13

February meeting date for GAMTRA is Feb. 4

  

“What is it??” items are reque
and please bring them to the next 
meeting.  Curious members await!

January 2010

will begin taking 
deposits for the next club trip to Portland, 

, 2010.  The cost for the 
bus and accommodations will be $260.00.  
Make plans to join us on this unique adventure.  
There will be Tractor and engine shows, town 
yard sales and many side adventures, too many 
to list.  Just ask anyone that made the trip with 
the club in 2009.  It is a grand time for the club!

You can continue to order calendars from 
Norman Durham, Pendleton, SC.

The January meeting at North Star restaurant 
will be on Thursday, January 7th.  Meet and eat 
at 6:00.  The meeting will follow the meal.

We want to welcome new members, new 
officers and all of the returning members to 

llowship with GAMTRA.  Planning sessions for 
new and past officers will be announced in the 

Flywheelers Swamp Meet 
in Ft. Mead, Florida January 13-16th

February meeting date for GAMTRA is Feb. 4th.

  

are requested 
and please bring them to the next 
meeting.  Curious members await!


